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Report 

 
The workshop of enhancing the teaching learning practice in technical education was organized by Department of 
Chemical Engineering from 15th to 20th October 2018. Dr. S. K. Gupta, Head chemical Engineering was the 
organizing secretary of the FDP. The evolving technology and the spread of internet is changing the teaching 
learning practice globally. The first day of this workshop was on the outcome-based teaching practices. The 
second day was focused on blended teaching learning methodology. On third day, flipped classroom teaching 
learning practice was discussed. The fourth day was focused on experiential learning using virtual labs. Fifth day 
was a practice session on using online tolls for enhanced teaching methodologies. The faculty members of 
Department of Chemical Engineering and other departments of School of Chemical Technology have participated 
in the FDP. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


